系別:各學系三年級 科目	· 英 文 19-1
考試日期:7月19日(星期二) 第2節	本試題共 5 大題, 4 頁
#試日期:7月19日(星期二) 第2節 I. Vocabulary: Choose the best word to com 1. Global warming has caused polar ice to melt, r (A. rise B. raise C. arise D. rare) 2. With the Internet, everyone has to al (A. assess B. access C. account D. assum 3. In our everyday life, we rely on technology to (A. widespread B. relatively C. unparallele 4. The of sumo, Japanese wrestling, can century A.D. (A. source B. evidence C. origin D. sym 5. Without patients', doctors cannot re (A. contrast B. conduct C. constant D. co 6. His laughter is and everyone enjoys (A. pioneering B. distressing C. contagiou 7. Computers can instantly store and m (A. retrieve B. recover C. restrict D. rel 8. The objective of education is to help children (A. potential B. dedication C. ritual D. d 9. The village is by several aboriginal t (A. inherited B. inhabited C. conserved 10. People have different physical and mental (A. quantity B. cooperation C. generation 11. Some animals use darkness to protect themse sun has gone down. (A deter B. regulate C. emerge D. appears)	本試題共 5 大題, 4 頁 nplete the sentence. (30%) resulting in the of sea levels. Il kinds of knowledge. all kinds of k
12. I dismissed as lies the stories that it	ustainable)
(A diagraph B discern C distribute D. d	lisplay)
14. To stay healthy, we should have balanced die strengthen our system.	mune)
15. Taiwan's birth rate continues to, drop 1976 to 1.03 in 2009. (A. decline B. delay C. import D. imply	pping nom 3.03 cm r
II. Grammar: Choose the best answer to c	

 系別:各學系三年級
 科目:英
 文
 /9-2

 考試日期:7月19日(星期二) 第2節
 本試題共
 5 大題, 4

 16. Do you remember
 ?

16. Do you remember ?
(A. what did you promise B. what you promised
C. did you promise D. that did you promise)
17. Taking a hot bath makes me
(A. relaxing B. relaxed C. to relax D. to relaxing)
18. There is evidence to support his claim.
(A. little B. few C. a few D. little of)
19. In addition to every day, I also swim for 30 minutes three times a week.
(A. jog B. jogging C. go jogging D. go to jogging)
20. Josh is boy among us.
(A. most clever B. most tallest C. more handsome D. the tallest)
21 at the party, we heard the band playing the song, "Love Me Tender."
(A. Arrived B. We arrived C. Arriving D. We were arriving)
22. The town the power plant is located is heavily polluted.
(A. which B. where C. for which D. in where)
23 Tom Sam is wrong. They are both right.
(A. Eitheror B. Bothand C. Neithernor D. The sameas)
24. I enjoy classical music.
(A. listening to B. listen to C. listening D. listen)
25. He lied to me, was unforgivable.
(A. that B. which C. it D. so)
26. Sun-Moon Lake, in the center of Taiwan, is famous for its beautiful
scenery. (A. located B. locating C. which locate D. locate)
27. My mom had me up my room before she let me go out.
(A. to clean B. clean C. cleaning D. to cleaning)
28. He stay up very late, but now he goes to bed before 11 every night.
(A. got used to B. was used to C. was getting used to D. used to)
29. With modern transportation, it is to travel.
(A. Hote taster D. Hote and more convenient
C. less and less happier D. less easier)
30. If I were you,
(A I will tall the truth D I am going to tall the truth
C. I am able to tell the truth D. I would tell the truth)
000 w 20 r at 2000
III. Cloze Test: Choose the best answer. (10%)
Australia's Great Barrier Reef is the largest structure in the world made by living

科目:英文 19-3 系別: 各學系三年級

考試日期:7月19日(星期二) 第2節

本試題共 5 大題, 4

things. It is 31 more than 2,900 individual reefs and 900 islands 32 over 2,600 kilometers. 33 the reef is under constant threat from tourism and economic development, the Australian government, as well as NGOs, makes efforts to protect the reef. Some areas are open to visitors 34 "no-take zones" are only for research and conservation. Also, some organizations help to clean garbage from the reef and raise public __35__ of the harm caused by pollution. Indeed, it is everyone's responsibility to protect this World Heritage Site.

- 31. A. compose of B. composed of C. composing with D. composed with
- 32. A. stretching B. stretch C. to stretch D. stretched
- 33. A. Since B. Even C. However D. Despite
- 34. A. in contrast B. moreover C. on the other hand D. while
- 35. A. tolerance B. qualification C. awareness D. controversy

Reading: Choose the best answer. (10%) IV.

"Scientists learned long ago that the earth's climate has powerfully shaped the history of the human species — biologically, culturally and geographically. But only in the last few decades has research revealed that humans can be a powerful influence on the climate as well.

A growing body of scientific evidence indicates that since 1950, the world's climate has been warming, primarily as a result of emissions from unfettered burning of fossil fuels and the razing of tropical forests. Such activity adds to the atmosphere's invisible blanket of carbon dioxide and other heat-trapping "greenhouse" gases. Recent research has shown that methane, which flows from landfills, livestock and oil and gas facilities, is a close second to carbon dioxide in impact on the atmosphere.

Some fluctuations in the Earth's temperature are inevitable regardless of human activity — because of decades-long ocean cycles, for example. But centuries of rising temperatures and seas lie ahead if the release of emissions from the burning of fossil fuels and deforestation continues unabated, according to the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change." (This passage is excerpted from New York Times, Jan. 13, 2011 http://topics.nytimes.com/top/news/science/topics/globalwarming/index.html)

- 36. What is the main idea of the passage?
 - A. Global Warming has nothing to do with human activities.
 - B. The earth's climate has great influence on human history.

系別: 各學系三年級

科目:英

文

19-4

考試日期:7月19日(星期二) 第2節

本試題共

5 大題,

頁

- C. Human activities are the major cause of global warming.
- D. The earth's temperature has been changing all the time.
- 37. According to the passage, which of the following is <u>NOT</u> the cause of the world's warming climate?
 - A. the burning of fossil fuels
 - B. deforestation
 - C. methane from livestock
 - D. our daily consumption of vegetables
- 38. In paragraph 2, line 5, what does the word "which" refer to?
 - A. research
 - B. methane
 - C. atmosphere
 - D. greenhouse gases
- 39. According to the passage, besides carbon dioxide, which of the following has a powerful influence on the atmosphere?
 - A. methane
 - B. ocean cycles
 - C. rising sea levels
 - D. growing trees
- 40. According to the passage, which of the following statements is NOT true?
 - A. Some changes in the earth's temperature do not result from human activities.
 - B. Scientists have shown that the earth has become warmer over the past six decades.
 - C. We could take some action to prevent global warming, like reducing the burning of fossil fuels.
 - D. There is no evidence that global warming is real.
- V. Writing: write an essay of no less than 100 words on the following topic: "A Big Challenge in My Life" (20%)